
  

 

Registered Charity No: 1045268 

 

Christmas Fair Donation Day - 

Friday 20
th
 October 2023 

 

 

Yes we really did use ‘that’ word, and we’re sorry! 

But we did listen to your feedback last year and we know 

that a lot is asked of parents on the run up to Christmas. As 

such, we are spreading out our donation days. 

 

Every year as part of our Christmas Fair, we hold 2 donation days and kindly ask for a 

donation of a gift for our raffle, in return the children may come to school in non-

uniform if they wish. These gifts make a huge contribution to the raffle which in turn 

raises so money for the school. On Friday 20
th
 October we would be so grateful if the 

children could donate one of the following items for this donation day:  

 

 Wren & Robin Classes – items for “Everyone’s a Winner”. Such as: 

Toys 

Stationery sets 

Bubble Bath gift sets 

Gift vouchers 

Boxes/tubes of sweets 

 

 Woodpecker and Pheasant Classes – items for Adult Raffle and bottle tombola. Such 

as: 

Bubble bath/pamper sets 

Gift vouchers 

Chocolates 

Wine, beer or festive drinks (please could parents bring in the bottles in to minimize 

breakages!) 

Biscuit selections 

Crackers  

 

All gifts can be left on the table outside the School at the start of the day. 

 

We are really grateful for your ongoing support. More to follow on our much-loved 

Christmas Fair in the coming weeks!  

 

Very best wishes, The Friends of Lavant Primary School 

 


